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OFFICIAL COMMUNICATION 

Cross-Country start 
 
 
Please remind your riders if they are called to the front row that the front wheel must be on or 

behind the line, not in front. Please see the picture below, this is not acceptable. 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
What we do not want is to see a commissaire pushing riders back on to the line within the last minute 

before the start on live television, this also looks bad ! 

 
In future any rider with the wheel over the line will receive a fine. 
 
 
 
 
 
 President of the Commissaires’ Panel EVANS Justin (USA) 

 Technical Delegate WABEL Beat (SUI) 


